PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING

HELD ON WEDNESDAY 18TH MARCH 2015


Present were: Dr Tim Knight, Kam Rai, Jim H, Ros K, Steven G, Wally G, Sue W, Martin M.


Thank you to all who attended.

1) The meeting started with introductions. 

2) Progress report:

The practice is in the process of obtaining a large TV screen to be placed in the waiting room and connected to a device that will allow us to present useful information particularly about the current range of options for making appointments and ordering prescriptions. This is in the hope that this will ease pressure on our appointment book and phone lines. We are still waiting for a contractor to come up with a quote!

3) Dr Knight informed the group of a new initiative, he was trialling, based on the ‘Dr First’ concept.  Instead of being offered a face to face appointment straight away, patients are offered a timed telephone consultation. The Doctor and patient then decide whether the patient needs to come to surgery or can resolve their problems on the phone.

We have been running this on and off for about 2 weeks now and we feel that it is working well so far – more patient s are being dealt with on the day, and roughly 2/3 of calls do lead to a surgery visit. 

The group felt that we need to publicise this a bit more to make sure patients understand why this change is being made and to make sure people are happy with this system.  We will continue to gather feedback.

 
4) Sue W, said that she had found online prescription service very useful and now only had to make one journey to the chemist to collect medication – she felt this system need better publicity

5) Kam explained that along with National guidelines the practice is increasing patient’s online access to aspects of their medical records. From March we have moved up to the next stage which is giving access to a list of current and past medication, immunisations and allergies. This adds to the existing services of ordering prescriptions, leaving messages, and making appointments.  The next phase will be considering access to the whole computerised medical record. There are various hurdles to overcome. One being the sticky issue of children’s access to their records and when to withdraw a parent’s access to their child’ records as well the potential for some vulnerable patients to be exploited. We hope to trial this with selected patients soon.  Any volunteers?! 

6) Dr Knight again explained a little about the federation that local surgeries are forming; this would possibly give local GPs more control in shaping some services within the NHS.
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7) Members of the group expressed a wish that Dr Pandya might attend a future meeting!

NEXT MEETING WEDNESDAY 20TH MAY 2015 AT 7PM

HOPE YOU CAN ALL ATTEND


